
The meeting was opened with a prayer.

Board Members Present: Steve Young, Susie Sweezy, Randy Oliphant

Minutes of the10/15/2014 were read and approved.

Following consent agenda items approved:
• Parade details and future suggestions were presented by Jared Washington.
• The JV/Var Cheerleader squads participated in Mooresville Middle School 

Cheerleader Competition
• MYA’s end-of-year celebration was a huge success.
• MYA purchased an ad in the Mooresville Tribune to honor 2014 sponsors

Budget report was given by Board Member Susie Sweezy-
  Current Balance:  $9,845.70   Copy of budget available upon request. 
  Included: Share of 2014 LAYAC football revenue =  $5521.26 and proceeds from JR    
Sweezy helmet raffle = $2000.00
Non-profit status paperwork completed and sent to IRS.
Outstanding comittments: $2070.00 for helmet re-conditioning, approx. $200 for t-shirts, 
approx. $300 for shelving for football equipment storage

LAYAC Report- A donation of $1750.00 was given to Mooresville High School for 
stadium use during the 2014 season.  LAYAC will present a $1000.00 scholarship to a 
Mooresville HS student.  MYA is to set the criteria for scholarship. 

Football report- 
• Town of Mooresville provided MYA with an area for equipment storage.
• 100 helmets were re-conditioned
• A list of off-season activities were discussed.  The following OTA were approved:
  !  OTA- February 22, March 22, and May.
!  7 on 7 flag league March 29 - May 17 (all games at MHS)
• MYA will sponsor teams in the 7 on 7 league and register players through the 

Mooresville Rec. ! Department.  Registeration will begin Jan. 15 - March 1
• Paul Prochaska presented a 7th/8th Football Proposal- MYA will continue to seek an 

alternative for 7th/8th grade football players that are cut from the Middle School team.  
Paul will continue to gather information about possible leagues and Steve Young will 
continue to work with MS coach and A.D. to determine if there will be a team cut 
during the 2015 season.  MYA is not to advertise that we are considering this as an 
opportunity until more information is gathered.

Cheerleader Report -
• Cheerleader “off-season activities” will be run in conjunction with football OTAs.
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Fundraiser Report- 
• 2015 fundraisers were discussed and tabled.
• Suzie Sweezy informed the board that cheerleaders may already have uniforms and 

choose not to participate in the fundraiser.

Surveys: The Board received results of Parent Survey.  97% of surveys were positive 
for the effectiveness of MYA.  96% of parents provided a positive response when asked 
about participation in LAYAC.
Board and coaches were presented with results concerning teams and coaches.  
 

The meeting was closed with a prayer.

Next Meeting- TBA
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